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My property is on the Wingecarribee river one kilometre from the weir. 

We have been property owners on the river for thirty years. 

I test for water quality of the river. 

The Berrima Resident’s Association conduct platypus sightings on our property. 

Our children and grandchildren swim in the river in summer. 

I am opposed to the siting of the plastics refine facility because of the risk of micro plastics entering the 
Wingecarribee river. 

If Sydney water consumers were aware of the risks of drinking water with micro plastics I have no doubt they 
too would be up in arms. 

 
 

 




